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Beverages are expensive already and adding an additional tax will worsen the costs.  

I just don't see the relationship between beverage containers and funding wildfire 

prevention.  Please use some money from the general state budget to fund wildfires.  

Please no new taxes.  Use the state money you have more wisely. 


